
Our smallest steps become our greatest success 

It has been great to see the children enjoying their learning this half term. 
We are really proud of the fund raising that the children have taken part in for the Pakistan 

floods appeal. 
It was fantastic to see the children perform the song ‘Stand Up’ by Cynthia Erivo in assembly as 

part of Black History Month. 
The children have also enjoyed our new break times in school where they are learning new 

skills including how to work as part of a team and the importance of being active.  
We have also had a visit from Road Safety to help children learn how to keep themselves and 

others safe. 

We look forward to seeing you back in school at 8.45am on Monday 31st October.  We hope 
you have an enjoyable , restful break.                  

Mrs Round, Principal 

October 2022 

                      IMPORTANT DATES 

Half Term Holiday –24/10/22-28/10/22 

Back to school—31/10/2022 

Diwali-24/10/22 

School Photo’s—10/11/2022 

  

Oasis Academies teach 9 

special habits to help us all 

live better  

This months habit is being 

Hopeful 

What does being    

hopeful mean to you? 

“Hope is being able to see that there is light despite all of 

the darkness”, Desmond Tutu 

Swimming! 

Every Tuesday Y4 Greece  

Every Wednesday Y5 Norway 

Don’t forget to bring your         

swimming kit and arrive on time. 

                  

 



This years theme for Black History Month is “Time for Change: Action, Not Words”  and we have proudly acted 

upon this in the academy.  Children have been practicing tirelessly the famous song ‘Stand Up’ by Cynthia Erivo 

and delivered a powerful performance in Friday’s assembly.  In class, they have been learning about important 

black people who have shaped history throughout the ages, learnt about the importance of learning about our 

historical timeline that shows events that have taken place which have shaped our society today.  We are so 

proud of all our children in school who challenged teachers with their questions, had discussions with peers and 

also showed their creative side by making self portraits and abstract art. 



Children in Need 2022 

On Friday 18th November we will be helping to raise 
money for children in need. We will have a raffle     

selling badges, notebooks and 
more. 

Road Safety  

 

 

 A massive well done 

to all our children 

and families for  

raising a huge 

amount of £417.52 

for the Pakistan 

Flood appeal. 

This week we have had a special visitor from 

Sheffield City to show our children how to be safe 

on our roads.  They learnt about all the different 

road crossings, when to stop and when to walk and 

also how looking and listening is crucial when we 

are out on the streets.  This is extremely important 

to embed into our lives from a young age so that 

they are able to learn 

how to stay safe. 

Remember, remember, the 5th of November! 

But also please remember to stay safe around fireworks when 

you are celebrating Diwali and Bonfire night. 



Cha n g e o f de t ails 

It is important to inform 

school if you change your 

address or telephone   

numbers so we can amend it on our system.  

At times of emergencies, we will need to  

contact you regarding your child so please  

inform school of any changes. 

Scho ol Photo D ay 

We have photographers coming to 

school on Thursday 10th             

November to take your child’s photo.  These 

will be individual photos only.  Please ensure 

your child comes to school on time and in full 

school uniform. 

Din ne r Mo ney 

If your child is not Free School Meals from years 3-6, you will need to either pay for their dinner 

or bring in a packed lunch. Dinner money is priced at £2.30 per day.  You can pay daily, weekly, 

monthly or the whole year!  We only accept payment by card so please do not bring in cash. 

Packed lunches will need to be healthy and nutritious.   

Policies 

Remember, your child should be in school 

uniform everyday and you must contact 

school if your child cannot attend for any  

reason. For more information about our 

school policies such as uniform, behaviour 

and attendance please check the school web-

site here https://

www.oasisacademyfirvale.org/about-us/

policies  

Mr Rashad Hasan 


